
From: PUCWeb Notification
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Friday, June 24, 2022 4:00:08 PM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Donnie McKenzie Jr
Submission Time: Jun 24 2022 3:11PM
Email: djmckenzie2@gmail.com
Telephone: 208-985-5326
Address: 15284 TOSCANO WAY
CALDWELL, ID 83607-5552

Name of Utility Company: Intermountain Gas Company

Case ID: INT-G-22-02

Comment: "Good afternoon, I received a customer notice from Intermountain Gas Company 
informing all users of their service that they will be requesting a $67 million increase and we, 
the users, must pay for it. I do not want that. I do not want to pay this 25% increase or any 
type of increase. As prices go up on everything, the only not going up is our paychecks. So, I 
demand that you deny this request and all future requests from them. If they can’t manage 
their funds or “go to the bank and ask for a loan” like all of us must do, then they need to be 
denied for this request. This should be non-negotiable. Thank you for your time and please 
deny this request."

------

mailto:Do.Not.Reply@puc.idaho.gov
mailto:jan.noriyuki@puc.idaho.gov

